
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: CheonBo Blessing at 43rd Street or Clifton Church 
 
Justin Okamoto 
September 27, 2021 
 

  

 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

Thank you for your patience as we sort out the plan for the Oct 2nd CheonBo 

Registration Blessing and Peace Blessing. 

 

We will conduct the ceremony at 43rd street. It may be possible to also attend 

at the Clifton church in NJ if it is more convenient for you. Please let me know 

where you plan to attend. 

 

The blessing will be held from 7:30 PM however it is suggested that you arrive 

early around 7 PM. 

 

Again this is for people who were inducted last year or will be this year who did 

not participate in the holy wine ceremony in Korea Feb. 2020. 

 

If for some reason participation at either venue is difficult please see the 

attached memo, especially point #8. Feel free to reach out to me if you have 

any questions. 

 

Thank you! 

 

Pastor Justin  

 

Read Memo  

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

    

 

Be sure to visit our website for more information and other valuable resources. 

 


